
 

 

 

 

 

St Mary’s CE Primary School Rawtenstall PTFA 

We would like to thank all parents, family and friends for 

your support over the last School year!  The money that you 

helped to raise has gone towards: 

✓ A New School Stage 

✓ Forest School Equipment 

✓ Costumes for Nativity 

and Year 6 Production 

✓ Ice Cream Van Visit 

after SATS 

✓ Subsidised School Trips 

for all Classes 

There will be lots more fundraising events to come over the 

next School year, including the Christmas Fair! 

Next, we are looking to support the Student Council with 

their fundraising efforts to improve the School Library! 

WE ARE ALWAYS LOOKING FOR MEMBERS AND 

VOLUNTEERS TO HELP OUT!  PLEASE CONSIDER 

BECOMING A MEMBER OF THE PTFA TODAY! 

If interested, our next meeting is on WEDNESDAY 8TH 

NOVEMBER at 3:30pm in the Staff Room.  A Free After 

School Club place is available when meetings are on! 

For more information you can email - stmarysptfarawtenstall@aol.com 

You can follow us on Facebook - facebook.com/StMarysSchoolRawtenstallPTA 


